
Westminster Fire Department 

2023 Santa Drive-Thru FAQs 

When are the registration dates? 

Registration opens at 8 a.m. on Wednesday, November 1, 2023 and closes at 5 p.m. on 

Wednesday, November 15, 2023. 

What are the dates for Santa visits? 

Santa will be at City Hall Sunday, December 3 through Friday, December 8, from 6:30 p.m. to  

8:30 p.m. each night. 

How do I register? 

Registrations are ONLY accepted online at https://www.westminsterco.gov/santa 

Limit one entry per household. 

How will I know my selection was accepted? 

All participants will receive a confirmation email for their selected date and time upon          

selection. Participants will also receive reminder notifications one week and one day prior to 

the selected visit date and time. 

Will Santa be visiting houses like in previous years? 

Santa will not be making personal visits to houses this year. The Westminster Fire Department 

will be delivering Santa to City Hall in his own very well-decorated fire truck. This provides 

registered participants the opportunity to have their picture with Santa and the fire truck. 

Santa and his helpers will also be collecting any Christmas lists children may want to bring. 

What happens during the Santa Drive-Thru Visit? 

Families will enter the City Hall parking lot from the West entrance. We ask that families then 

proceed to the South and East side of the parking lot to form a line waiting in your vehicle (to 

stay warm!). Once it is your turn, an attendant will assist you to the fire truck to interact with 

Santa, take pictures, and receive candy courtesy of Hammonds Candies! 

Do I need to arrive promptly at my selected time? 

You may arrive at any point during your selected one hour time slot to see Santa. 

We can’t wait to see you! 


